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No. 2348/BVTV-ATTPMT      Hanoi, 5 August 2018 

 

To: Embassy of the Islamic Republic of Iran  

 

The Plant Protection Department has the honor to inform that: Iran’s application for 

registering export of plant origin commodities has fully met the Vietnamese regulations on food 

safety and been updated to the List of countries registering for export of plant origin commodities 

into Vietnam in the Website of the Plant Protection Department (http://www.ppd.gov.vn).  

Respectfully. 

 

 

 

      Director General 

       

      Hoang Trung 
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